
From: Cory Wright
To: Chace Pedersen
Subject: FW: Schnebly Coulee Solar Project
Date: Tuesday, June 11, 2024 8:19:56 AM

Not sure if you were copied on this.

-----Original Message-----
From: Jackie Halsted <jhalsted18@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, June 10, 2024 4:00 PM
To: Cory Wright <cory.wright@co.kittitas.wa.us>
Subject: Schnebly Coulee Solar Project

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the Kittitas County network. Do not click links, open attachments,
fulfill requests, or follow guidance unless you recognize the sender and have verified the content is safe.

Mr. Wright:

My name is Jackie Halsted and I am a property owner a Lot 8, Kittitas County Parcel No 951732 in the Sage Hills
development. I am writing to voice my strong opposition to the Schnebly Coulee Solar Project that has applied for
conditional use. I have several concerns with this project, but not the least of which is the significant predictable
negative impact on property value. I purchased this land specifically to be in a rural setting away from industrial
style development. This project significantly disrupts that environment for myself and the other property owners. I
understand that we have a need for renewable energy sources but this is not the right place for this project and I
would urge the county to reject the conditional use application.

Thank you,

Jackie Halsted
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